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Minute of the Minister for Finance and Public Expenditure and Reform in response to the 
Committee of Public Accounts Periodic Report No. 4 May - July 2018 
 
A Dhuine Uasail, 
 
I am directed by the Minister for Finance and Public Expenditure and Reform to enclose, for 
your information and guidance, a copy of the Minute of the Minister for Finance and Public 
Expenditure and Reform in response to the Committee of Public Accounts Periodic Meetings 
Report initiated between May and July 2018. 
 
Issues raised 
The PAC Report contains 29 recommendations relating to a wide range of Public Bodies and 

Departments including issues regarding the Higher Education Authority; University College 

Cork; Cork Institute of Technology; An Garda Síochána; the National Treatment Purchase 

Fund; the Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade; the Tax Appeals Commission; the 

Revenue Commissioners; the National Treasury Management Agency; the State Claims 

Agency; the Health Service Executive and also matters relating to the late submission of 

financial statements and accounts by public bodies. 

Enquiries 
Enquiries in relation to this Circular can be addressed to Government Accounting Unit, 
Department of Public Expenditure and Reform, telephone: +353 1 6767571 or email: 
govacc@per.gov.ie.  

 
Mise le Meas, 
 
 
Robert Watt 
Secretary General 






















































